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Job advertisement
	We are seeking a new, permanent Deputy Head Teacher to help lead our popular and vibrant school. 

St Mary’s CofE (Aided) Primary School is seeking a dynamic, passionate and inspirational Deputy Head Teacher to continue to develop our outcomes. The school was rated by OFSTED as ‘Requiring Improvement” with an “Outstanding Early Years Provision” in January 2019. 

Our new Deputy Head Teacher will assist the school in our aim to deliver consistently high educational outcomes to our pupils and continue the school’s journey to Good and Outstanding. 

Applications are being sought only from candidates that can take up the post at the start of September 2019. 

St Mary’s CofE (Aided) Primary School will provide you with a stimulating and welcoming atmosphere of mutual respect where pupils' attitude, behaviour and welfare is outstanding 

We encourage you to visit our school and make an appointment for a tour where you will have the opportunity to speak with the chair of governors and meet staff and pupils. Please contact the school office directly on 01798 872007 or office@st-marys-pulborough.w-sussex.sch.uk to make an appointment. 

Visits to be offered (by appointment) anytime between 9am and 3pm.. 

You can also learn more about our school and community by visiting https://www.st-marys-pulborough.w-sussex.sch.uk/website

A Job Description and Person Specification are attached, together with an application form. 

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on 26th April 2019. 
Completed applications and your covering letter should be returned via email to office@st-marys-pulborough.w-sussex.sch.uk

Shortlisting will take place on 26th April and those successfully shortlisted will be contacted shortly after. 
Interviews will be held on 7th May 2019. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff to share this commitment. 

This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check and satisfactory references. 





